From: Shawn Weinand

To: Derr, Lisa
Subject: Regarding case # 14-0003
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2014 12:29:28 PM

Lisa Would you please include this letter in case number 14-0003 | represent DSB LLC owner of the 5
lots that were rezoned last year to light industrial .

We changed our lots to light industrial based on the assumed fact that all of the area was changing to
light industrial. Now we find out that the property that was requesting the change was never rezoned
to light industrial. We feel a little tricked.

That being said we would be opposed

to the conditional use permit on the Peterson property for the storage of dumpsters. We are opposed to
this

use for several reasons.We feel this would creat many trips of large trucks moving through the neighbor
hood. This would be also be a extremely noisy use and even though these are being called
construction dumpster their will be loose trash and bad odors that come with them. We feel this would
not be a good use or in the best intrest of the neighbor hood. Thank you for considering are concerns.
Shawn Weinand

Sent from my iPhone
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